
 
Adjunct Choral Conducting Faculty 
 
Lewis & Clark College Department of Music invites applications for the 
position of Adjunct Choral Conducting Faculty beginning in the 2017-18 
academic year.  
 
Responsibilities will include conducting the select treble ensemble, Voces 
Auream, in varied choral literature. Voces Auream rehearses twice weekly 
(Tuesdays and Thursdays from 5:00-6:30 p.m.) and performs in two concerts 
per semester. Adjunct Faculty are expected to be responsible and responsive 
members of the music department. The successful applicant will have a 
proven record of choral expertise, the ability to challenge and encourage a 
choir, excellent vocal technique, and extensive performing and teaching 
experience. Master of Music or Master of Arts required.  
 
Please send a cover letter, curriculum vitae, statement of teaching 
philosophy, student evaluations, and three letters of recommendation to 
Michael Johanson, Chair, Lewis & Clark College Department of Music, 
johanson@lclark.edu. Review of applications will begin April 15 and 
continue until the position is filled.  
 
Lewis & Clark College is a private liberal arts college with 1900 
undergraduates. An Equal Opportunity Employer, Lewis & Clark is 
committed to preparing students for leadership in an increasingly 
interdependent world, and affirms the educational benefits of diversity. (See 
http://www.lclark.edu/dept/about/diversity.html). 


